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Hi

I am reading that FPL is looking for another rate increase. They just got one last year. I’m thinking it’s because
of their stupidity in wasting money on solar farms. I’m tired of these companies wasting my money on stupid
projects that will never pay for themselves.

I watched my last FPL usage bill. I am trying to use less power and being punished by a higher bill. Something
is very wrong. Ever since FPL was purchased by a big company, our rates keep going up. Please give us, the
people who pay their bills a break with no further increases and let FPL figure it out. We can not continue to be
an unlimited source of money. We need your help and understand that we can not afford another increase.






You can see my August 14 last year and this year. I used less power this year and paid $50.00 more. It’s not
right. Please help us avoid the largest increase ever.

Thank you

Richard Champon

Merritt Island, FL















